NOTICE OF OKEECHOBEE COUNTY CODE
ENFORCEMENT SPECIAL MAGISTRATE HEARING

Tuesday, September 17, 2024

NOTICE: The next hearing date for the Okeechobee County Code
Enforcement Special Magistrate will be Tuesday, September 17, 2024 at
9:00 a.m. at the Okeechobee County Health Department Auditorium, 1728
NW 9" Avenue, Okeechobee, Florida 34972.

Prior to each hearing date, the agenda for that hearing will be available at
the Community Development Department, 1700 NE 9" Avenue, Suite A, and
on the Okeechobee County website.

Members of the public shall have the opportunity to be heard at the
public hearing. Any person deciding to appeal any decision made by
the Special Magistrate with respect to any matter considered at this
hearing will need a record of the proceedings and will need to ensure
that a verbatim record of such proceedings is made, which record
shallinclude the testimony and evidence upon which the appeal is to be
based. Community Development Department tapes are for the sole
purpose of backup for official records of the department.

In accordance with the Americans with Disabilities Act, persons with
disabilities needing special accommodation to participate in this
proceeding should contact the Community Development Department
prior to the proceeding at 1700 NW 9" Avenue, Suite A, Okeechobee,
Florida 34972, or call 863-763-5548. If you are hearing or voice
impaired, call TDD 1-800-222-3448 (voice) or 1-888-447-5620 (TTY).
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